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I farm adjacent to some of the land in this application and I know it to be very good agricultural land, capable of producing
10 tonnes/hectare of wheat, it is therefore fundamentally wrong that at a time of rising food insecurity that this project is
allowed to go ahead.
Further, the construction of this project will cause a massive disruption to the ability to access our own farm land as the
enormous volume of heavy construction traffic clogs up the surrounding roads.
If this was a one-off project then it might be more acceptable but added to all the other similar solar farms in a very small
area it is just overkill.


